
     
June 2017  

Dear Parents/Carers  

We are looking to open Breakfast Club from September 2017; please can you confirm your 

commitment to regular sessions to ensure that this can happen.  

Also, we are looking to open on Inset days, would this be something you would commit to using? 

Please circle Yes/No  

 

Children’s Names ___________________________________________________________ 

 

Please state number of places required per session as from September 2017. 

 Monday 
 

Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 
Breakfast club 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

   

 

I can confirm that these are my permanent required sessions at The Club based at Brockenhurst, if 

its viable.   I understand that any changes to these require 30 days’ notice in writing to Head Office  

 

This form needs to be completed and returned either to the School office or to us at 

info@newforestchildcare.co.uk BY 30th June 2017.   

 

Print name:_______________________________  Signature:________________________________ 

 

Email Address:_________________________________ Phone Number:________________________ 

 

Date:______________________________ 

mailto:info@newforestchildcare.co.uk

